
 

Anticipated Impact due to Tropical Cyclone Nine   
Due to the continued strengthening of Tropical Cyclone Nine in the Northwestern Caribbean Sea and 
its expected landfall in the Florida panhandle as a Hurricane, the operations of Florida PRIME may be 
affected on Thursday, September 26th and/or Friday, September 27th. Depending on the storm’s final 
path and intensity, the pool could be closed on one or both days. 
 
We strongly encourage all participants to complete any required financial transactions prior to these 
dates. Any final changes to pool operations will be communicated as soon as possible to all 
participants.  
 
We encourage you to visit our website or call us at 1-850-488-7311 with any questions or concerns. 

 

 

 

An investment in the Pool is not insured or guaranteed by any government or government agency. Although the manager of the 
Pool seeks to preserve principal, it is possible to lose money by depositing money in the Pool. 
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